
TOWN OF KYLE 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER  

 

 

HOLIDAY CLOSURES 

The Town Office and Public Works will be closed December 26th and 27th and Monday 

January 2nd in lieu of Christmas, Boxing Day and New Year’s Day.  The office will be open 

regular hours December 28th through to the 30th.   

TAX PAYMENT EARLY DISCOUNT 

Early payment of your property taxes comes along with a 3% discount.  This discount is only 

available in January of each year.  If you want to pay early, please have your payment into the 

Town Office before January 31st, 2023. 

2023 TAX INCENTIVE PAYMENT PLAN (TIPPS) 

If you would prefer to pay your taxes by monthly payment we can offer it through our TIPPS 

program.  We are also able to office this service as “preauthorized debit”.  Please see the office 

for details. 

SIDEWALK SNOW REMOVAL 

Just a reminder to keep your sidewalks free from a buildup of snow. 

TRIWAYS 

Did you know if you “like” the Triways Facebook page you will get up to date information on 

any changes with our route.   

 

 

 

Have a Safe and Merry 

Christmas 

From the council and staff of 

the town of Kyle 


